

www.fra.org

125 N. West Street Alexandria, VA 22314 1-800-FRA-1924 703-683-1400 703-549-6610 (fax)

May 6, 2015

The Honorable Al Franken United States Senate 309 Hart Senate Office Building Washington, DC 20510

Fax: (202) 224-0044

Dear Senator Franken:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the "Quicker Veterans Benefits Delivery Act" (S. 666), which requires the VA to provide a report of a medical examination administered by a private physician without requiring confirmation by a Veterans Health Administration physician, for purposes of establishing a claim for veterans disability benefits.

The Association appreciates your leadership on this issue. The FRA point of contact is Ben Young, Assistant Director of Veterans programs, at benjaminy@fra.org.

Sincerely,

THOMAS J. SNEE National Executive Director

TJS:by:tw

